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I oppose the proposed tire tax. The citizens of Oregon can not sustain new taxes. We 

are collectively hurting financially. We ask that the politician who give out our tax 

dollars would consider investigating the usury of our money. Is our money going to 

legitimate and necessary entities for viable things that actually benefit the hurting 

people of Oregon?  

 

Additionally, it is my view that people are more important than animals, the 

government is to ensure our protection and security. 

 

Thank you for receiving my testimony in opposition of this proposed tax. 

I oppose HB 3326 

Respectfully, 

Beth Keyser 


